WOMEN PARLIAMENTARY CAUCUS
PROVINCIAL ASSEMBLY KHYBER PUKHTUNKHWA PESHAWAR

Dated: 06-03-2018

To,
Secretary to Speaker,
Provincial Assembly Khyber Pakhtunkhwa.
Subject: Circulation of Invitation for the International Women'’s Day event on gt

March 2018
Dear Mr. Atta Ullah Khan,

International Women'’s Day is an important occasion to commemorate the movement of
women’s rights. As you know that the day is observed on March 8 every year reminding
us the struggle and achievements of women throughout the history.

As part of its commitment to support and campaign for the women’s empowerment
agenda, Women Parliamentary Caucus (WPC) Khyber Pakhtunkhwa is hosting an event
to commemorate the International Women's Day (IWD). The event is being organized to
mark social, and political achievements of women in the province. The year 2018 is to
reiterate the commitment for promoting the cause of women for their rights.

The International Women Day event is being held on Thursday, 08 March 2018 at from
0g9:30 am to 02:00 pm at Pearl Continental Hotel, Peshawar.

It is requested to kindly circulate the message among the Honourable Members of
Khyber Pakhtunkhwa Assembly. We may also request you to please display the
invitation on the official website of the Khyber Pakhtunkhwa Assembly.

The programme agenda is attached herewith for your kind information. Looking forward
to your positive response please.

Yours sincerely,—
"

Meraj Hamayun Khan
Chairperson
Women Parliamentary Caucus
Provincial Assembly Khyber Pakhtunkhwa
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